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Lucknow: A grand farewell party, Alvida 2025, was organized by the third-year B.Tech 

students for the final-year B.Tech students at School of Management Sciences, Lucknow. The 

event was graced by the presence of CEO, Sharad Singh, Director SMS, Dr. Ashish Bhatnagar, 

Director General(Tech) Dr. Bharat Raj Singh, Associate Director Dr. Dharmendra Singh, Dean-

Academic Dr. Hemant Singh, Principal-Diploma Dr. Amarjeet Singh, all the Heads of 

Departments, and other faculty members. 

During the event, Tej Pratap Singh of B.Tech Computer Science and  Shraddha Pathak of 

B.Tech CE were declared Mr. and Miss Farewell 2025, respectively. On this occasion, students 

and faculty members expressed their emotional thoughts and wished the final-year students good 

luck for their bright future. The event was a memorable celebration of the students’ time at the 

institution and a fitting farewell to the outgoing batch.  Sujata Sinha, Senior Faulty HAS, 

extended her guidance to the student for its grand success. 
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